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Docket No. 50-77

Dr, Warren E. Keete
Reactor Administrator
Department of Nuclear Science

and Engineering
The Catholic University of America
620 Michigan Avenue, N.E.
Weshington, D.C, 20064

Dear Dy, Keene:

SUBJECT: SUBMISSION OF DECOMMISSIONING FUNDING PLAN

[n response to the requirements of 10 CFR 50.75, your letter of July 27, 1990
indicated that the unfversity expected to submit plans for decommissioning
funding within about thirty days. This letter 1s to request this submittal
within 60 days of the date of this letter,

The reporting and/or record keeping requirements contained in this letter
affect fewer than ten respondents; therefore, O0ffice of Management and Budget
clearance 1s not required under Public Law 96-511.

[f you have any question on this request, please contact me at (301) 492-1128.

Sincerely,

Marvin M, Mendonca, Senior Project Manager
Non-Power Reactors, Decommissioning and
Environmental Project Directorate
Division of Advanced Reactors
and Special Projects
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulatior

cC: See next page
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Docket No, 50-77

Or. Warren £, Keene
Reactor Administrator
Department of Nuclear Science

and Engineering
The Catholic University of America
620 Michigan Avenue, N.E.
washington, D.C, 20064

Dear Dr. Keene:
SUBJECT: SUBMISSION OF DECOMMISSIONING FUNDING PLAN

In response to the requirements of 10 CFR 50,75, your letter of July 27, 1990
indicated that the university expected to submit plans for decommissioning
funding within about thirty deys. This letter is to request tnis submitta)
within 60 days of the date of this letter.

The reporting and/or record Keeping requirements contained in this letter
affect fewer than ten respondents; therefore, 0ffice of Management and Budget
clearance 1s not required under Public Law 96-511,

1f you have any question on this request, please contact me at (301) 492.1128.
Sincerely,
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Marvin M. Mendonca, Senior Project Manager
Non-Power Reactors, Decommissioning and
Environmental Project Directorate
Division of Advanced Resctors
and Special Projects
Otfice of Nuclear Reactor Reguletion

cC: See next page




Catholic University Docket Nu., 50.77

-/ J

Executive Office of the Mayor
ATTN: Executive Secretary
Room 528 - District Building
washington, D, C, 20004




